
On May 22, 2020, the 
Minnesota Public Utilities 
Commission approved our 
request to decrease our Energy-
Intensive Trade-Exposed (EITE) 
Surcharge Rate. The approved 
rate of $0.00033 per kWh 
will become effective October 
1, 2020, for all classes of 
customers subject to  
the charge.  

The EITE rider recovers costs 
associated with the State of 
Minnesota’s energy policy to 
ensure competitive electric 
rates for EITE customers.
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For more information,  
contact Customer Service  

at 800-257-4044 or  
visit our website  

at otpco.com/EITI.


